
 

Portlethen Tennis Club 
Update 30 May 2020 

Courts are now available to play on, subject to 

the lockdown guidelines published on the 

accompanying poster. 

On-line booking is available for both members 

and non-members through the Aberdeenshire 

Council website 

livelifeaberdeenshire.simplybook.it/v2/#book 

Outwith the times bookable on the Council 

website, courts are available to PTC members 

only – but please adhere to lockdown guidelines 
 

For further details see: 

www.portlethentennisclub.org.uk 
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